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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Estela Becerra <estelabecerra517@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Nov 1, 2021 at 11:31 AM
Subject: File No. 210744, Resolution adding the commemorative street
name “Polytechnic Way” to 700 block of Frederick St.SF.
To: <ericamajors@sfgov.org>

ATTENTION:  AngelaCalvillo, Clerk of The Board
To:  Members of The Land & Transportation Committee of The Board of
Supervisors, San Francisco, Ca

I live at 635 Frederick St., SF.  This has been my family's home since
the 1940's.  I agree that Polytechnic High School did contribute to
the education of many San Franciscans, among them two of my aunts.

Today, Parkview Commons Condominium Complex sits where Polytechnic
High School once stood at 701 Frederick St.  At the east end of
Frederick St. near the Circus Center located at 755 Frederick St. is a
plaque commemorating the existence of Polytechnic High School.

I do not think it necessary nor practical to add the name of
"Polytechnic Way"  to the 700 portion of the block of Frederick St.  I
think this will cause confusion and I feel the expense incurred in
making this addition/change can be used to finance more dire needs in
our City.

To my knowledge, there is no 700 block of Frederick St.  The last
block of Frederick St., between Willard and Arguello Sts. includes
600-700 addresses.  If this resolution intends to add "Polytechnic
Way" to the ENTIRE 600-700 block of Frederick St., then the notice for
this resolution has been misrepresented to those who live on this
600-700 block of Frederick St., SF and anyone else receiving your
notice.  Thank you.  Respectfully, Estela Becerra.

mailto:estelabecerra517@gmail.com
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org

